Bay Area Genealogical Society
General Meeting Minutes
August 26, 2011

The meeting was called to order by President Tina Chatham at 7:00 p.m.

Jeanine Lawrence read from the Psalms 146:1-2 and 5-7 and led us in a prayer.

Sergeant-at-Arms Lewis Jarman led us in the “Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United
States of America” and “The Texas Pledge”.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

1. We will have a display at the Freeman Library entited “Time to Look Back”. Contact
Polly Swerdlin, Barbara Moore, or Oletia Teas if you have something that you would like
displayed.

2. Tt is membership renewal time. If you would like for your name to be in the Yearbook,
you need to pay your dues by the end of September.

3. The BAGS annual Holiday Party will be November 19 at the Hope Village. The time
will be announced at a later date.

4. The next trip to the Clayton Library will be on Wednesday, September 14. If you would
like to go on this trip, please see Mary Martin.

5. We will have installation of officers at our next meeting in September.

6. The Clayton Library Friends will have a seminar tomorrow, Saturday, August 27 at the

St. Luke’s United Methodist Church on Westheimer. The speaker will be Arlene H.
Eakle, Ph.D.

We adjourned for the annual “Show and Tell” program with Susie Ganch being the moderator.

We had the following visitors at the meeting: Ken and Anna Marie Weller, and Sonja Ceclia.

Tina thanked everyone for donating to the BAGS Basket that helps the cost of beverages at our
meetings.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Leonard Mawtin

Recording Secretary



